Email sent out 6/16/15

Dear Greeley Families,

As you may or may not know, a Greeley theater production was unexpectedly cancelled this past Friday night.

We are writing to assure you that the school district is aware of the rumors and discussions that have been circulating in the community over the weekend regarding our high school's theater program. Please know that we are responding appropriately, respectfully, and fairly.

Any person with specific concerns regarding this matter is encouraged to contact Principal Robert Rhodes at rorhodes@ccsd.ws or (914) 238-7201.

Sincerely,

Lyn McKay Superintendent

Robert Rhodes Principal